
On May 15, 2020, Bailey County was notified of the fourth positive Covid-19 test of an individual residing 

in our County.  As with the previous positive cases, Texas Department of State Health Services (“DSHS”) 

as well as local officials are working to investigate this case.  This positive case, like the 3rd positive case, 

is tied to an exposure at Cargill in Parmer County.  While it is early in the investigation, it appears that 

this case is limited to one household and those in the household have been taking all necessary 

precautions since before this individual was tested.  We will continue to inform the public if and when 

more information becomes available.   

 


